
From: Dan Farthing 

Subject: Andy Burnham 

Date: 13 June 2009 at 13:03:44 

Hello Campaigners, 

Sony to be sending quite so many emails at the moment. 

GRO-A 1has asked me to let you know that in addition to the event on the 19th he will be making monthly trips to Andy Bumham's 

office and I will continue to hand in any letters to him that people have sent me on their behalf. He says; "People can email letters 

to me and I will print and hand in at the end of every month. 

But please can anyone enclose their return address so he can reply directly to them" 

Quite few more people have also sent me permission to circulate their email addresses so I've updated the database(attached). 

Best wishes, 

Dan Farthing 

Communications Manager 

The Haemophilia Society 
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